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February 9, 2023

To: Chairman Petersen, Vice-Chairman Kloos, Ranking Member Corson, and honorable committee
members:

Re:  Senate Bill 130 — Testimony in Support

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of SB 130 and your consideration of putting

county of registration on certain motor vehicle license plates.

A county identifier on license plates will help law enforcement, including Wildlife & Parks and
the Kansas Turnpike Authority, properly identify a vehicle.

“The director of vehicles may either print the abbreviation of the county of
registration directly on the license plate or affix to the license plate by a decal the
abbreviation of the county of registration...”

Thank you for your consideration of SB 130.

Sincerely,

Caryn Tyson



